
 

 

         
        
 
 

   Department of Conservation and Recreation 
      Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 

  SITE WALK  
 

  Improved Soldiers Field Road Crossings 
at Telford Street and Everett Street in Allston 

 

Saturday, December 1, 2018   
Meet at 1:00 p.m. - Artesani Playground  

1255 Soldiers Field Road, Brighton, MA 02135 
 

 

As a follow-up to the public meeting DCR held on this project at the Josephine A. 
Fiorentino Community Center on Monday evening, November 19, DCR is hosting this 
site walk to provide an on-site opportunity for community input and questions-and-
answers.   
 
To participate, please join us at the Artesani Playground at 1 p.m.  From there, the group 
will proceed to the Everett Street intersection and then down Everett Street to Western 
Avenue.  The walk will conclude at the Telford Street pedestrian bridge.   
 
In case of stormy weather, the walk will be postponed.  If the walk is postponed, DCR 
will post a notice by 11 a.m. on Saturday, December 1, on their website, at 
https://www.mass.gov/dcr-public-meetings-information .      
 
Presentations made by DCR at two public meetings that have been held on this project 
can be viewed at www.mass.gov/dcr/past-public-meetings.    
 
If you have questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive 
DCR general or project-specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us or 
call 617-626-4973.   

Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR!  
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